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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues, 

This is the last issue of 2024.

Our journal is becoming more and more known every year. You can observe that not only studies in Turkey but also studies conducted 
in different centers of the world are submitted to our journal. 

I would like to remind you that our journal is indexed in DOAJ, Scopus and ESCI. When writing the results of your research, I remind 
you not to forget to take a look at similar articles published in the Archives of Epilepsy.

I wish you all a healthy new year in advance.

S. Naz Yeni, M.D., Prof.

Editor-in-Chief


